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Department of Energy

Albuquerque Operations Office
P.O. Box 5400 URN O'“Lu,
Albuguerque, New Mexico 871156 AL jy VUR, "c
AUG 1 ¢ 1990

Ramon Hall

Director

Uranium Recovery Field Office

Region IV

U.S. Nuclear Pogulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Hall:

As part of the on?oing process for Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
(UMTRA) Pre iect planning under the Five-Year Environmental Restoration and
Waste Manayement Plan, the U.S. Department of Energy’s (DOE) first
"UMTRA/UGR Project Site Specific Plan" (SSP) has now been finalized.

The enclosed copy of the SSP ’s provided for your information. It is
based on 1989 information and the DOE’'s proposed FY 1991 budget. It also
incorporates comments offered in Fall 1989 by state, Tribal, and
cooperating agency participants. Also enclosed are updated Activity Data
Sheets (ADSs) for UMTRA Project sites. The ADSs reflect early 1990
information and the DOE’s proposed FY 1992 budget. Copies of the SSP and
ADSs are also being sent to Mr. Paul Lohaus, Chief of Operations Branch,
Division of Low-Level Waste Management and Decommissioning.

Thark you for your participation in this important project. We look
furward to con*inued cooperation in the NOE’s ongoing environmental
restoratico planning process.

Sincerely,
ol L Trad Fas-

Mark L. Matthews

Project Manager

Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
Project Office
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